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I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to you as you embark on this exciting 

new chapter of your academic journey. Shanghai is a remarkable city, and it will provide 

you with an excellent environment to grow as a global citizen.  

 

Studying outside Japan will offer you a unique perspective, one that will become 

increasingly valuable in today’s rapidly changing world. The experience of engaging with 

different cultures and viewpoints will deepen your understanding and enrich your learning 

in ways that will benefit you for years to come. 

 

I encourage you to embrace this opportunity fully—take time to enjoy your surroundings, 

engage with new ideas, and remain open to the many exciting discoveries ahead. This 

journey is not only about academic achievement but also about personal growth and 

expanding your horizons. 

 

Wishing you all the very best as you begin this adventure. 

 

Joichi Ito 

President, Chiba Institute of Technology 


